
 

STUDENT LIFEGROUP FAQ’s 

1. HOW DO I SIGN MY STUDENT UP FOR A LIFEGROUP? 

- You can sign your student up for a LIFEGroup by going to our student website: brentwood.church/students 

and following these simple steps:  

o Scroll down to the Student Group section and select “Find Your Group” 

o Use the filter to find the appropriate grade and gender group options for your student 

o Select “See Details” on the group your student would like to join 

o Fill out the “Contact This Group” form with your student’s information and submit 

*6th grade students are an exception and should register with the alternate form provided in the parent e-mail.  

 

2. IS THERE A DEADLINE FOR STUDENT LIFEGROUP SIGN-UPS? 

- In order for your student to join a group for the first week of LIFEGroups, they need to be signed up no later 

than Wednesday, August 26th at 10:00 PM so that we can send them a confirmation with their group 

information by Friday August 28th.  
 

3. WHEN DO LIFEGROUPS BEGIN MEETING? 

- LIFEGroups will kick off for their first meeting throughout the week of March 31st.  
 

4. WILL MY STUDENT GET A CONFIRMATION OF THEIR GROUP? 

- Yes. Once your student signs up for the group they want to join, you can expect to receive a confirmation e-

mail from the student ministry office before LIFEGroups begin meeting. That e-mail will be sent no later than 

Friday, August 28th and will include further details about your student’s group. 
 

5. HOW WILL I KNOW WHERE MY STUDENT’S GROUP IS MEETING OR THEIR ZOOM INFORMATION?  

- Look for these specific instructions to come in the confirmation e-mail from our student office no later than 

Friday, August 28th.   
 

6. IS THERE A LIMIT TO HOW MANY STUDENTS CAN BE IN EACH GROUP?  

- To allow for appropriate social distancing, in-person groups are limited to 15 student participants plus 

leaders. Zoom groups are not limited.  However, our student staff team is continually monitoring all group 

sizes and working to multiply groups as needed.  
 

7. WHAT HAPPENS IF MY STUDENT’S GROUP IS MEETING OUTDOORS AND THERE IS BAD WEATHER?  

- If your student’s group is meeting outdoors with no option for indoor gathering, we are encouraging groups 

to gather on Zoom instead in the event of rain.  Communication about any last minute change in plans due 

to weather will be up to each group’s leaders.  
 

8. WHAT SAFETY MEASURES WILL BE IN PLACE FOR IN-PERSON GROUPS?  

- A detailed description of all our safety guidelines for in-person gatherings can be found on our student 

webpage.  Please visit brentwood.church/students to view that.  
 

9. WHAT DO I DO IF I HAVE OTHER QUESTIONS ABOUT STUDENT LIFEGROUPS? 

- Please don’t hesitate to reach out to us if you have other questions.  You can reach our student ministry 

office by calling 615-324-6126 or by e-mailing Sarah Fehl at sfehl@brentwoodbaptist.com.  
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